
An Update from the PTA 

We are so pleased to announce that our Halloween discos and our fireworks event were 

spectacular successes and have raised a lot of much needed money for our school PTA. This 

means that we can fund requests from the staff and provide even more opportunities for 

our children. It was so good to be able to bring these events back after Covid and seeing 

the children smiling and having fun was worth all the stresses of organising such massive 

events! 

 

The Halloween discos were spooktacular and the children had some brilliant (and scary) 

costumes and make up! Well done to our best costume winners- it was a hard choice!!  

 

 
 

The fireworks event was our first full school event since the pandemic, and it was so good 

to have it back on our calendar!  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



From Tombola to bouncy castles, and businesses from across Liverpool who held a stall 

here.  

 

The fireworks began and the cheers of children could be heard throughout the fields. You 

can view the spectacular display on YouTube here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uWYWGal7XmY   

 

On behalf of Heather (secretary), Tim (treasurer) and myself, we would like to thank you 

immensely for all your support over the past few weeks.  

 

There was a MASSIVE team effort from the whole school to help the PTA execute these 

events. The staff and volunteers have worked tirelessly, and we really couldn’t have done it 

without them. We also thank all of you for supporting our events and for supporting us. We 

volunteer our time and put so much effort into putting these events on, and we really do 

appreciate all the lovely comments we’ve been hearing since the events.  

 

Our next WHOLE school event is the Christmas market on Saturday 26th November (get 

the date in your diary!!) - stalls are now sold out.  

 

 
 

Our next GENERAL event is a movie night for Pre Prep children on Wednesday 16th Nov - 

tickets are now available from Mrs Fraser and cost £3. Deadline for this is 14th November. 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uWYWGal7XmY


Prep will have their movie night in January, date tbc. 

 

Finally, please keep an eye on your emails, newsletters and social media posts. Until our 

PTA newsletters are up and running, this will be our main method of communication. 

 

Thank you all once again, 

 

Amara Javeed 

(PTA Chairperson) 

 

pta@liverpoolcollege.org.uk  
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